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Hello, 

 

I was emailed to submit my testimony about Nurse family Partnership. I'm not really 

one that is up to date on measures, but I will say that NFP was very helpful to me. I 

was thankful for the support and experiences that I had through the program. There 

are times I miss having it because it was nice to have someone to discuss my 

pregnancy and child's journey. I had two different nurses because one was retiring 

and they were both amazing. I really do think this program is beneficial. Thank you. 


